
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

23rd April 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

S5 Blazers 

 

School blazers are part of the school uniform and your son/daughter will be expected to 

wear a blazer when the school resumes in August. School blazers are available to purchase 

from the school at a cost of £35.00. 

 

Please see link to Blazer order form:  https://forms.office.com/r/A0cMCG01Nw 

 

Please complete online order form by Friday 30th April 2021.  

 

We require your child’s chest size in inches. Measure around the fullest part of the chest 

and add two fingers in to allow for growth. Your child will be permitted to try the blazer for 

size when collecting it. If it is the wrong size it may be exchanged for a different size, 

providing it has not been worn and the tags are still on it.  

 

Payment can be made through ipayimpact: https://parentsportal.scot/home/ or cash at the 

school office.  Blazers will not be issued to pupils unless payment has been received.   

 

You will be informed in due course when the blazers are available for collection.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

School office 
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